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To Whom It May Concern:

I'am pleased to highly recommend Joe Leonard to all MOAA
chapters interested in updating their website or creating a new
website.

Being impressed with the sample website he offered, I took Joe's
introductory email as an opportunity to reconsider our own website.

Unlike the service we had been using, Joe’s software proved to be
much easier to use and more flexible. What's more, he assisted me in
replicating content from our old website and creating graphics to
give our new website a distinctive look.

Far from being an expert on the computer, | was surprised at how
easy it was for me to master the process of updating page content
and uploading newsletters, board meeting minutes and special
announcements.

Now that the new website is up and running, I am confident that it
will help us to engage and involve our membership.

If you would like to learn more about Joe and the great job he did for
our Chapter, please feel free to contact me.

Regards,

Houmdd e yive

Major Howard Haines, USMC
843.341.7737
hhaines77@gmail.com
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